
 

 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR 
THE NOME OIL SPILL 
PREPAREDNESS 
SEMINAR 
JUNE 14-15, 2016 
This seminar is open to the public.  Agenda topics include: 
Introduction to Oil Spill Contingency Planning; Upcoming 
Northwest Arctic Subarea Committee activities; Oil Spill Removal 
Organizations with Alaska Chadux; Incident Command System; and 
briefs from the U.S. Coast Guard, U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency, and Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation. 

The second day, June 15th, will consist of an oil spill equipment 
deployment demonstration at a location to be determined. 

For more information contact Matthew Mitchell @ (907) 428-4111 
or matthew.j.mitchell2@uscg.mil  

 

 SSSPPPOOONNNSSSOOORRREEEDDD   bbbyyy   ttthhheee 
NNNOOORRRTTTHHHWWWEEESSSTTT   

AAARRRCCCTTTIIICCC   SSSUUUBBBAAARRREEEAAA   
CCCOOOMMMMMMIIITTTTTTEEEEEE 

Subarea contingency plans 
are essential building 
blocks of community 
emergency preparedness.  
They provide detailed 
information on local 
resources, response 
priorities, hazardous 
materials management 
procedures, and response 
countermeasures, and they 
integrate federal, state, 
tribal, local and industry 
capabilities.  Subarea 
committees, led by 
governmental agencies 
with pollution-response 
authority, need your 
knowledge about local 
priorities and concerns to 
effectively manage plan 
updates.  Subarea 
committees provide one of 
your best opportunities to 
get involved.   
 

LOCATION 

University of Alaska Fairbanks  
Northwest Campus 

400 East Front Street  
Nome, AK 99762 

June 14, 2016 
9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
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